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Comments: | do not agree with adding addition huts that are not for backcountry snowmobiling emergency use
within the designated snowmobile usage areas. However I'm not against them being placed in areas for non
motorized use as those would more than likely be the user group using them. There is already enough issues
with cross country skiers and and snow shoes on snowmobiles trails making a dangerous conditions when they
meet on the the trail/road because the non motorized group can't get out of the way of a moving machine in the
snow fast enough. Also we as the motorized group pay to maintain the trail systems and do work party's in the
spring and fall with little or no help from the non motorized group who would like to use them for free. For
instance look at all the snopark tickets wrote this year in the snoparks around Mt. Baker area for not having the
snopark pass.



